Taculty Jenate
January 12, 2001

MEMORANDUM
THE UNIVYERSITY OF

ALABAMA

PR NEED 183

TO: Provost Nancy S. Damett (

FROM:  Pat Bauch, Faculty Serate Presidant?(hk

RE LA Systemn Strategic Plannng Initiatives

Thank vou for forwarding The University of Alabama Systein Straregic Ploaning Tnitiatives

document and letter you received from Dr, Charles Mash of the University Systems Office.

Per vour request, | will distribute if to members of the Faculty Senate at aur fiest meeting of the
semester, which is January 23, 2001. As is our practice, the docamemt most likely will be
referred to a faculty committee for study and recommendation,

Unfortunately, iz will thus not be feasible for the Senate to provide o thorough cxamination by
your requested deadlive dave of January 16, especially in light of the length and sigaificance of
the document. We will however, attempt to provide you with some initial faculty comments by
that date.

My initial reeding of the document suzeests Uit il involves Gcully malters that, per The
University of Alaboma Faculty Handbook, raquire the examination and approval of the facalty. Tt
is unprecedantzd and unaceeprable for administrators to implement a broad range of policies
without sngaging the faculty.

Conszquently. | strongly recommend that tha University Svstem procesd with implementation
only after the faculty have thoroughly reviewed and approved the recommendations, which
minimally will take two months.

I would apprecialz a response Lo this recommendalion as soon as possible, so the faealty ean
begin a serious study of the document.

% President Pro-Tem of the Board of Trustees, Sid McDonald
Dr. Sandral Hullett, Academic Affairs and Planning Commitiee Chair
Charcellor Thomas Meredith
Vice=Chancellor Charles Mash
Presidznt Andrew Sorensen

Faculty Senate Presidznts Joan Williamson (VAH), James Wyss (1/AH)
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